
WEEKLY

In recent weeks, the UK has witnessed several exciting planetary events, and it’s been wonderful
to see the children's curiosity sparked by these. To surprise the children and fuel their
interest, we arranged  to have a mobile planetarium visit the school. Each class had the
opportunity to step inside, lie back, and look up at the stars while learning about our solar
system. It’s been an incredible experience for everyone!

A huge thank you for all your efforts yesterday for World Book Day. As always, the children
looked fabulous in their costumes, and it was fantastic to shine a spotlight on the importance
of reading for pleasure.

Next Friday, we will be officially opening our new outdoor gym following our Friday morning
worship at 9am. Parents are warmly invited to join us for worship, and we are thrilled to see the
gym in action. A special thank you to Mrs. Porter and Miss Crossley, who have worked hard on
this project—we can't wait to share it with the children.

Also, on Thursday and Friday next week, Mr. Briggs will continue working on our wildlife area
and pond project. If you have any spare time and would like to get involved, please let the
office know.
Wishing you all a lovely weekend!
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THIS WEEK

 

Thurs 13th and Fri 14th - Mr Briggs Pond Project - Volunteers welcome. Please let the office know if you can spare
some time
Fri 14th March - Non uniform day - children to bring in Easter chocolate donations / Outdoor gym opening 9.30am
Thurs 20th March - Kid's Cup Final
Fri 21st March - Red Nose Day (wear something red £1)  /  World Poetry Day competition 9am worship 
Mon 24th March - Class photos
Weds 26th March - Guitar Concert 2.45pm 
Thurs 27th March - 3.30pm Year 6 SATs parent information session
Fri 28th March - Mothers Day worship led by Reception 9am - all parents welcome
Mon 31st March - Palm Sunday worship led by Year 2 9am- all parents welcome /  2.30pm - ROCK
concert (final show) 

Tues 1st April - Last Supper worship led by Year 4 9am - all parents welcome
Weds 2nd April - Good Friday worship led by Year 5 9am - all parents welcome
Thurs 3rd April - Easter Sunday worship led by Year 6 9am - all parents welcome
Fri 4th April - Chocolate tombola - all children (more information to follow)  / Mrs McArdle and Mrs Porter leave
for Tanzania 'The Bethany Project' teaching for two weeks /  School closes at 1:30pm
Thurs 1st May - School closed for polling station

DIARY 

Reminder - Friday, 14th March is non uniform day.  Children
are invited to bring a chocolate donation for the tombola to

be held in the last week of term, raising funds for The
Bethany Project.  

More details to follow.  



THIS WEEK

Rooted in God's love,everyone growing togetherto bethe best that we can be

Reception and Year 1 enjoyed flipping pancakes 
Our outdoor gym has

now been completed

Children took part in a Booking

Tasting Cafe in the library

Barrow Book Swap

The children had a fabulous morning celebrating World Book Day

A mobile planetarium visited our school


